
From: Donald Watson  
Sent: January 7, 2018 10:29 PM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Cc: Sandra Marsh <smarsh@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Meeting Jan 16,2018- lands next to 30 Beach - road closure and conveyance 

 

January 7, 2017 

 

RE: lands next to 30 Beach - road closure and conveyance 

 

Dear Ms. Evelyn Eichenbaum, 

 

We wish to present information verbally at the Council in Committee meeting being held on 

Tuesday January 16, 2018.  This is in regards to the lands (Orchard Avenue) next to 30 Beach  

road - road closure and conveyance, report number CS-SS-06-2018. We are the properties 

owners of 30 Beach road which borders the land (Orchard Avenue) that is scheduled to be 

presented to council on Tuesday January 16, 2018. Please contact us through email or telephone 

provided below.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Ann Watson  

Susan Leary  

Margaret Black  
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